
From: tod davis
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Subject: I am against the nothern pass project as it is proposed
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tod davis
18 herrick st.
nashua, NH 03060

December 15, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I support efforts to bury these power lines along the existing interstate rights of way. I reject any plan
that requires cutting down a swath of vegetation, trees or otherwise.

Sincerely,
tod davis
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